
Special Lecture for First-year Students of the University of Tokyo  

By John V. Roos, the United States Ambassador to Japan 

 

 

Title: The United States and Japan in the Global Era 

Time and Date: Monday, June 10, 2013  

15:00-16:00 

Venue: Main Auditorium,  

Graduate School of Mathematical Sciences Building 

Capacity: 200 students 

        *Pre-registration required 

Language: English (with simultaneous interpretation) 

Target Audience: Mainly First-year students of the University of Tokyo 

              (Second-year students are also accepted.) 

Registration Period: From Friday, April 26 to Friday, May 17 

 

Important Notes: 

1. Those who wish to attend the lecture need to pre-register at PEAK/GPEAK 

Section (Counter No. 2) in person during the above mentioned registration 

period. In case more than 200 students apply, a lottery will be held to select 

participants. The result will be posted on UTask-Web and on the 

PEAK/GPEAK bulletin board at the right-hand side of the PEAK/GPEAK 

Section on Thursday, May 23. If selected, cancellation of the seat may not be 

accepted. 

 

2. Audience is allowed to bring writing utensils, valuables, and mobile phones 

only to the auditorium. (Please do not bring your bag or other personal 

belongings to the venue.) 

 

3. Please bring your student ID card to the lecture. (Without your student ID, 

you are not allowed to enter the auditorium.) 

 

4. Inquiry: Komaba IO Support Center (Tel: 03-5454-4586) 

         


